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Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, May 14, 2021

May 17
Band Booster 
Meeting
May 17
Senior Project
May 18
Senior Breakfast
May 19
Awards Assembly
(9-12)
May 21
Awards Assembly
(6-8)
May 21
Jean Day
May 25
Chipotle 
Fundraiser
May 27
Last Day of School
May 27
Field Day (K-5)
May 29
Class of 2021
Graduation
June 4
Report Cards

BANDBAND
BOOSTERBOOSTER

meetingmeeting
5/17/215/17/21

Lost and Found Items
As the school year winds down, don’t forget to check the 
Lost and Found!  The Lost and Found closet is located just 
outside of the FLC (cafeteria).  At the end of the school 
year, all items left will be donated to a local thrift store.

Elementary Field Day will be taking place on the last day 
of school, Thursday, May 27thThursday, May 27th, a, at the school.  Teachers will 
be requesting assistance for games and general supervision 
as well as water and snacks. Contact Mrs. Wilkinson at 
bwilkinson@fcaknights.us if you are willing to help with an 
Olympic event!  

Elementary Field DayJEAN DAYJEAN DAY
MayMay
2121

Report cards will be mailed on Friday, June 4th Friday, June 4th or once 
your obligations have been met.   Below is a listing of what 
must be completed for all students K-12 to receive their 
report cards. 
     Return:  athletic uniforms, library books, textbooks 
     Pay:  tuition, lunch account, fine for books/textbooks 
     Collect:  meds in Nursing Office, Lost and Found items 
Seniors, turn in your parking tag! Please note that high 
school transcripts will be sent to the college of your choice 
when you have completed all of your responsibilities. 

End of Year Tasks

CHIPOTLECHIPOTLE
FundraiserFundraiser
5/25/215/25/21
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LIBRARYLIBRARY

ASAPASAP
need returned by
BOOKSBOOKS

or report cards will be held.

Refer a Family
Did you know that FCA families can receive a $200 
tuition credit for each new full time student referred to 
and enrolled at FCA? Just have them list your family on 
the application as how they heard about FCA! Send family 
and friends to our website or Facebook page to learn more 
about our school.  Contact Kara Stephen via email at 
kstephens@fcaknights.us or 740-654-8138 to schedule a 
personal tour. Students may invite a friend to shadow them 
for the day and get a feel for the culture at FCA. Have the 
family contact Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us to 
make that happen.

Order your
YEARBOOKYEARBOOK

By May 31st at
LIFETOUCHLIFETOUCH
School Number:14278521

All library books were due today.  We will need the last 
few weeks of school to collect all checked out books and 
to take inventory.  The library will remain open for use of 
books and computers. Report cards will be held for over-
due books.

Return Library Books

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectJob?isAdvertisementOnly=False

